**From:** Corey Zetts <corey@thevalleymke.org>

**Sent:** Friday, July 5, 2024 2:53 PM

To: planadmin <planadmin@milwaukee.gov>

Subject: File 240199 RE: Amending land use recommendations

Dear City Plan Commissioners,

There are several letters for file 231461 opposing the specific zoning change on St. Paul Avenue that are not reflected in file 240199 regarding amending the land use recommendations for St. Paul Avenue that are part of the Menomonee Valley Area Comprehensive Plan.

Each of these letters are germane to the file about amending the Valley Plan; as they clearly object to rezoning to residential on grounds that apply to this file as well; therefore, these letters should also be considered in weighing a decision on this file.

The attached letters include those from:

East Capital BID #25
Harbor District, Inc. / BID 51
Havenwoods Neighborhood Partnership / BID 31
JM Brennan, Inc.
Valere Langston
Vulcan Global Manufacturing Solutions

--

## **Corey Zetts**

